The Secretary-General

Geneva,1 March 2010

Mr. Marek Holynski

President of Polish Information
Processing Society

Zarzad Gléwny

Pulawska 39/4 St.

02-508 Warsaw

Poland

Dear Mr. Holynski,

I am, as usual, delighted to learn of the energy and dynamism which the Polish Information
Processing Society puts behind its activities to honour and celebrate the World
Telecommunication and Information Society day each year.

I am very honoured to once again be invited to act as Honorary Patron of the WTISD 2010 and
accept with the greatest of pleasure.

For your information, I intend to visit Poland during the week of 13 to 17 September at the
kind invitation of the Ministry of Communications. I hope that I will have the opportunity to
visit your offices and to meet you and your colleagues at this time.

In due time, a video speech will be available to you which you can use throughout your
celebration.

Yours sincerely,
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br. Hamadoun I. Touré
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